
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Term Four  Dates 
 

   8 Dec Wet & Bubbly        Junior School 

   9 Dec Science Fair 

11 Dec Year Six Outing 

15 Dec Prize Giving     Farewell Year 6 

16 Dec End of Term Four 2020   Midday 

Pukekawa  School Newsletter 
Week 9   7th December  2020   Term 4     

 

Pukekawa’s  Got  Talent     
Our students, staff and parents were entertained by singers and 

dancers at the Talent Show last Friday. 

Congratulations to all of our competitors. 

First Place       

Winner of the Sian Anderson Trophy:       Eithan, Ekekiel, Esasais Langi 

Second Place: Louise Moshiem     Cielo Tuapawa      Athena Wilson 

= Third Place: Kyla Sinclair    Logan Mark              Noah Kite 

Best Dressed: Eithan, Ekekiel, Esasais Langi 

Funniest: Jack Banbury 

Thank you to our Senior student organisers 

and the parent & student judges 

 

Science Fair 
Ahi Ka students- Year 4,5,6 have been investigating science 

topics and have created a display to show their learning.  The 

Science display will be on view in the gym on December 9th.  

Parents are welcome to “ take a look”. 

 

 

Wet & Bubbly 
Junior students are going to have fun 

with water.  They have received a 

separate notice.   

Remember your swim wear!     
     

Walking to Hall in Clark & Denize Road- Thursday 10th 

Students will need a water bottle, suitable walking footwear, a 

raincoat and a sunhat.  We will be leaving school after roll call in the 

morning.  8-35 am.   

Parents may drop their children off at the hall after 8-10 am but 

children will need to walk back to school, so don’t have too big a bag. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You are Invited to our 
End of Year Celebration / Prize Giving 
On: December 15th      6-30 pm 
At: Pukekawa Hall    Clark & Denize Road 
To Acknowledge: 

- Student progress /  achievement 
- Year 6 Leavers 

Principal, BOT, PTA will share highlights of 2020 

 
 

Pool Keys- available now        

Keys available until Dec 15th- no sales during the holidays 
The BOT generously allow our school community to use the swimming pool over the summer months.   

Families can purchase a key for $70-00 to use the pool from December 16th 2020  through until the end of March 2021.   

Even with selling the pool keys, we do run at a loss.  Therefore, please buy your own key and not borrow other families’ keys.  

A refund of $20-00 will be paid on the return of the key if the key is returned by the end of term one. 

When you collect your key, you will be asked to sign an agreement to abide by the Health & Safety rules for pool use.  If you 

are paying on line, please pay before collecting the key. 

 

Welcoming our new principal 

Our new principal, Josie Redmond, will begin 

in Term 1 of 2021. This first day of school is 4 

February, and we would like to welcome her 

with a powhiri followed by a shared morning 

tea.  

If you would like to join us, please be at 

school at 8:20 am and bring a plate to share.  

We will send out a reminder by Class Dojo 

and SeeSaw in late January.  

 

6-30 pm  

not 6-00 pm 



 

 


